Anchoring Biodiversity Information: From Sherborn to the 21st century and beyond

Friday October 28th 2011
The Flett Lecture Theatre, Natural History Museum

A joint meeting with the International Commission for Zoological Nomenclature (ICZN), the Linnean Society and the Society for the History of Natural History (SHNH), supported by the Natural History Museum, the Biodiversity Heritage Library and ZooKeys/ Pensoft. 
75th Anniversary of the Society for the History of Natural History

REGISTRATION FORM

1. Participant details: some of the information below will be included in the delegates list so please give your title and preferred names. 
Name: 
Address:
E-mail: 

Telephone number: 

2. Registration (includes tea/coffee in morning and afternoon and sandwich lunch*, together with a drinks reception at the end of the meeting)  
Member of ICZN/Linnean Society/SHNH 



£25
Membership rates apply to members of the:

ICZN, Linnean Society, SHNH or other: please indicate which!

Non member 
(no affiliation with sponsoring organisations)    
£ 35
Student (available to students registered for full time courses:
£ 15 
give details here: 





) 
Natural History Museum staff will have free access to this event (excluding catering and the drinks reception) but are asked to register to attend  
(
Tick box if NHM staff attending some of the event (excluding catering)  
NHM Staff attending the full event, including catering, please pay the members rate.     









 

* Please inform us of any special dietary requirements: 
3. Payment Method: tick or strike out to indicate which 

I will pay by cheque (payable to the Society for the History of Natural History) 

I will pay by credit / debit card        Card Type: 
Name of cardholder
Card number

Expiry date
Security number
Card Address (if different from above) 

Please note that credit card payment will be processed by the Linnean Society of London
Please return form by post with your cheque to Gina Douglas, SHNH Meetings Secretary, 23 Jeffreys Road, London SW4 6QU, UK or e-mail the form, as an attachment, to meetings@shnh,org.uk for credit card payments 
